
 

 

 

Thursday 13 June 2024 

UNPLANNED WATER DISRUPTION NOTICE - Low water 

levels at Titinge 

 

Solomon Water would like to inform our valued customers that water 

levels at the Titinge system is very low and customers will experience 

low water pressure or no water. 

The low water levels are due to a burst on the pumping main and has 

affected our water production rate at our Titinge system. 

 

The following areas will be affected with low pressure or no water: 

 Titinge 

 Mbokona 

 Mbumburu 

 Lengakiki 

 Geology 

 Mosquito Valley 

 Minister’s Ridge 

 

Our maintenance team is on site and currently working to fix the burst. 
 
Water supply should resume by 6:00 PM today. 
 
We apologise for the inconvenience and appreciate your understanding. 
 
Contact Customer Care Service for more information.  

Phone: 44700  

Email: service@solomonwater.com.sb  

Website: www.solomonwater.com.sb  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/SolomonWater 
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